
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                           
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
        
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

If you require this newsletter in another format,                          
please ask at the school office.                                                                   
 

       
     Respect for All. Learners for Life               28th March 2025 

Our school value for this half term: 
‘Respect’ 

 
‘Teach it, show it, give it’ 

 
 

Tulips Class Assembly 
 

Parents are invited to attend Tulips (1M) class 
assembly on Thursday 3rd April at 9.00a.m. 
in the Infant Hall.  
 

 

Easter Bingo 
 

We are holding our ever popular Easter Bingo 
on Thursday 3rd April at 3:15 in the Junior 
Hall. Everyone welcome to come along and 
hopefully win some prizes.  Refreshments will 
be available. 
 

 

Forest School 
 

On Thursday 3rd April it is Poppies (1K) turn 
for Forest School. If possible can the children 
please bring in a pair of wellies (with name in) 
in a plastic bag. Thank you. 
 

Y2 Swimming 
 

Tuesday was the last swimming session for Y2. 
The lessons are a vital part of the curriculum 
and is a valuable life skill. The children all 
enjoyed the sessions and it was lovely to see 
them gain confidence in the water as the weeks 
went on.  
 

Y1 Local Walk 
 

Y1 enjoyed their walk around the local area on 
Thursday. They were looking at buildings such 
as churches, houses and shops. This enhanced 
their learning of their topic ‘Street 
Detectives’. 
 

 
 

Break up for Easter 
 

Just a reminder that we break up for the 
Easter holidays on : 
 

Friday 4th April at 1:15pm 
 

 
 

Easter Egg Donation 
 

We would like to say a big thank you to 
everyone who donated Easter eggs to support 
our Easter Bingo – your generosity is very much 
appreciated. 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Green Lane, Liverpool, L13 7DT 
0151 228 4069 

Support@listerdrive-inf.liverpool.sch.uk 
hƩps://www.listerinfants.org.uk 
@ListerInfants  (Main TwiƩer Account)  

SCHOOL TIMES:     8:45AM  -  3:15PM 
GATES OPEN:        3:05PM 
  

WE ARE A NUT FREE SCHOOL 
 

ATTENDANCE 
 
Bluebells  (Miss Hughes)          95% 
Daffodils (Mrs. Mullock)   98%            
Poppies (Miss Kervin)   98% 
Tulips  (Miss McGowan)   99%    
Snowdrops (Miss Haynes)    94% 
Sunflowers (Mrs. White)   98% 
 
4 classes in green this week! Well done to 
Daffodils, Poppies, Tulips and Sunflowers for 
amazing attendance! 
 

Overall Attendance 

96.5% 
 

Diary Dates 
 

  1  Apr      Zones of Regulation Parent Workshop 
 3  Apr      1M Class Assembly Infant Hall 9:00am 
 3  Apr      Easter Bingo 3:15pm Junior Hall 
 3  Apr      1K Forest School 
 4  Apr      RD Biscuit Day 
  
 4  Apr      BREAK UP 1:15PM EASTER HOLIDAY 
  

 

Emails 
 

Just a reminder to make sure we have your 
correct email address as all families will be 
receiving their ‘Spring Attendance Reports’ 
via email next week. Thank you 

Guess the Name of the Bunny 
 

Don’t forget to enter our Easter competition 
to be in with a chance of winning a prize. It 
costs 50p to enter and you can enter as 
many times as you like. Please see the class 
teachers. All money raised goes to support 
the school. Thank you.  

 

Ysports Half Term Football & Multi – Sports Camp  
 

WEEK: 1 
  

Lister Jnr school – Green Lane L13 7DT 
Monday 7th April - Thursday 10th April 

 
 

WEEK 2: 
  

Corinthian Jnr school – Inigo Road L13 6SH 
Monday 14th April - Thursday 17th April 

 
  
 

 PRICES: £55 for 4 days or £17 per day (£4 early drop-off) 
 
AGES:  5-13    Times:  9:00am-3:00pm/8:30am early drop-off  

 
TO BOOK YOUR CHILD IN PLEASE CONTACT 
YINKA 07850197307 OR TOBIAS 07841904597 

 


